Friday, August 18th, 2017

All Juniors and Seniors who are interested in getting a **parking permit** this year must go to L500 during the school day, to get on the waiting list. Security will be ticketing and booting any students without a parking permit.

Today is the final day to make **schedule changes**. Go to the counseling office with your requests.

Mountain Vista's **Gay Straight Alliance** (G.S.A.) will hold it's first meeting for all interested students on Tuesday, August 22nd from 3:00PM to 4:00PM, U413. Come join us in a safe and supportive environment as we talk about plans for the upcoming school year. If you have questions please see Mrs. Harding in the counseling office.

Is it your ambition to be on stage? Do you like to act, sing and dance? Then you need to audition for either of the **Stageflight Theater**'s fall productions! Auditions for both shows are after school on Tuesday, August 22nd in the Choir Room and Theatre room. The musical is *The Addams Family*, and ANYONE can audition. *Good Cop Bad Cop* is only open to 9th and 10th graders. Please visit the theatre office or contact Mr. Goldson or Mr. Wright.

Are you interested in finding out more about **TSA**? Join us in the library either Tuesday, August 22nd or Thursday, August 24th from 3:00PM to 4:00PM. All new and returning members are welcome!

The Mountain Vista **Rock Climbing** Team with have an interest meeting for new and returning members on Thursday, August 24th at 8:00AM during SOAR, L606. If you cannot make the meeting or have any questions please stop by L606 and see Mrs. Johnson.

The first meeting for the **National Art Honor Society** will be Friday, August 25th at 7:00AM, L600 for all interested Art students.

Stone Canyon is now accepting applications for their **Fall High School Leadership Program!** High school leaders (HSL) are camp counselors for the outdoor education program. Earn 43 hours of community service for a 3 day/2 night program. There is no cost to participate in this program. Go to the counseling office for more information. Applications are due August 31st.